

12-2-05

Dear UTC,

We are an electrical contractor who specializes in photovoltaics. We believe that the already in place net metering standards are all that is needed for implementation of SB 5101. This is a great piece of landmark legislation. This industry could employ 100,000 people in this state within a few years. Please implement this ASAP. The people of this state are anxious for more PV to be installed. Recent poles show 85% approve of implementation of this technology. There are more than 100 installed and signed off PV systems operating in this state that are currently generating power quietly, safely and without pollution, feeding that power back into the grid for the benefit of all citizens. SB5101 was passed with bi-partisan overwhelming support. Please implement this legislation ASAP.

Sincerely.

David Trione Pres. Sound Power Inc

29931 NE 190<sup>th</sup> St., Duvall, WA., 98019 \* ph425-844-8748 \* fax425-844-8928 www.soundpower.us Contractor Reg. #SOUNDPI983NW